
From: Thomas OToole
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Subject: Proposed Rule Change, Electronic Filing for Pro Se Litigants. (COVID-19)
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Dear Ms. Womelsdorf,

I wish to request for consideration a rule change to allow self representing people to electronically file in the Federal
Courthouse to have access to electronic filing and the receipt of real-time orders of the court. This is especially
necessary during the pandemic and for people unable to appear in person.

Regards,

Thomas P O’Toole
TPO, LLC
Managing Partner
407-443-6034

Sent from my iPhone
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